
 
COUNCIL MEETING - 24 FEBRUARY 2004 
 
RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL FROM THE COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP 
REVIEW PANEL 
 
A Combined Management Plan and Community Strategy for the Blackdown Hills Area 
of Natural Beauty - Final Draft Document 
 
The Community Leadership Review Panel have considered the combined Management Plan 
and Community Strategy for the Blackdown Hills Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty.  The 
Plan has been widely consulted upon and responses to it carefully considered by the 
Blackdown Hills Rural Partnership. The final draft, which has been circulated to all 
Councillors with the papers for the Community Leadership Review Panel meeting on 10 
February 2004, has been amended to incorporate the responses of this Council and is now 
submitted for adoption by full Council. 
 
It is therefore RECOMMENDED that the final draft of the Management Plan and 
Community Strategy for the Blackdown Hills AONB be adopted. 
 
 
Councillor Bryan Denington 
Chair, Community Leadership Panel 
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